
 
 

A message from the Senior Leadership Team... 

Upcoming Events: 

9/10 Flu Vaccines 

10/10 Parents Evening  

17/10 KS1 Forest School parent  engagement  

Bikeability—Y4 20/10 

  Y5 23 & 24/10 

Please return your slip  

27/10 Harvest  

For more dates please go to:  

Calendar – Castlechurch Primary 

School | Stafford  

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Hazel 96.5% 

Maple 92.11% 

Willow 96.82% 

Beech 100% 

Pine 94.29% 

Rowan 94.23% 

Cedar 90.4% 

Elm  93.21% 

Oak  95.33% 

 This Week’s  

     winner is:     
Beech! 
Well done 

Mrs Pearce has sent an in-app message on Arbor sending you to our 

Parent support area on the  Community hub page 

on the website.  

Community Hub – Castlechurch Primary School | 

Stafford  

MHST are delivering some parent workshops in 

school and can provide individual or group support for our children. 

Please take a look !  

Parent Support 

Monday  

Tuesday  

Wednesday Beech—swimming  

Thursday Phonics Parent Workshop  

Friday Macmillan Coffee Event  

https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/calendar/
https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/calendar/
https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/community-hub/
https://www.castlechurchprimary.co.uk/community-hub/


House Points 
 

Fox 440 

Squirrel  385 

Hedgehog 445 

Badger 302 

Maple-Aurora 

Willow-Ivy 

Hazel-Layla 

Pine-Jake 

Rowan-Eris 

Beech-Ryan  

Oak-Mozzamil 

Elm-Evie-Rose 

Cedar– Grace 

 

Maple-Amelia  

Willow-Matei  

Hazel-Theo 

Pine-Harry  

Rowan– James 

Beech-Temani 

Oak-Joshua 

Elm-Charlene 

Cedar -  Ashton  

 

Maple-Elsie 

Willow-Poppy 

Hazel-Thaison  

Pine-Sam   

Rowan-Scarlett  

Beech-Mia 

Oak-Cantara  

Elm-Sophia 

Cedar-Ruby 

Lunchtime stars 

KS1– Lily Rose  

LKS2-Ava 

UKS2–  Harley B 

Maple-Albie 

Willow-Violet  

Hazel-Charley 

Pine-Phoebe 

Rowan-Oscar  

Beech– Ella-Mae 

Oak– Archie 

Elm-Leila 

Cedar - Oscar 



 

Today Mcdonalds came to school to launch their "Be safe, be seen" 

road safety campaign. They came with a big delivery lorry and showed the chil-

dren how difficult it is to see them from the high up driver's seat. We also learned 

that in the winter months it is so important to wear visible clothes so that car 

lights can see people.  

Mcdonalds kindly gave all the children some goodies. They will now become part 

of the Castlechurch community and visit us again to help with assemblies and the 

Memorial garden revamp in October.  

Thank you to Mcdonalds from all at Castlechurch.  

 

 

 



On Friday 29th September we will be holding our Macmillan cake sale. We 

would like you to send cake donations on the day. Your child will then need a 

50p donation for a cake. We will celebrate in the hall café style and the                   

children will enjoy the experience with their friends. 

At 2.15pm we would then like to welcome parents to come into 

the school hall to have a cuppa and cake.  We will be asking                  

for £1 donation.  It will be run by school council and house                    

captains. This is for you to sit with other parents and enjoy a 

peaceful cuppa (your child won’t join you as they will have had 

their event in the  morning) but toddlers, babies and  grandparents are very 

welcome! 


